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URGENT 30th August 1993

We reiterate our concern at the continuing leaks from your side.
The Sunday Times story of 22nd August 1993 was but the latest in
a recent series which include a previous Sunday Times article and
several informed references in public statements by a number of
Unionist spokesmen. We are also convinced and concerned that the

recent Cook Report is connected to the above revelations.
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